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Dear Parents, 
 

Welcome back to the start of Term 2. I hope you and your families enjoyed the half term break. We are 
looking forward to a busy second term as we lead up to Christmas. We hope we will be able to continue to 
offer as many opportunities for children as possible despite Covid restrictions but we will naturally need to be 
flexible in our planning as we respond to any rising numbers of cases.  
 
The children have been learning about COP26 in school this week and I have been delighted by how engaged 
they have been in some of the discussions they have been having. Some of our pupils have written some very 
articulate and passionate letters to politicians asking them to take action to address climate change and 
others have been writing their own pledges on how they will help the climate.  
 
I hope you enjoy have a good weekend. If you are holding your own fireworks events in your gardens please 
do make sure you follow the safety guidelines and keep safe. https://www.rospa.com/home-
safety/advice/fireworks-safety 
 

Firework safety - RoSPA 
Firework categories. All fireworks on sale to the public have to be extensively tested and classified as either Category 

F2 or F3. These classifications also impose a noise limit, outline how much space should be given when using them, 

and ensure the firework has a safety fuse and clear instructions on the label. 

www.rospa.com 

 
Mrs Woolley 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 

Stroud Book Festival 
This week some of year 6 took part in the Stroud Book festival when they listened (virtually) to the author 
Piers Torday talk about his life as an author and his new book ‘The Wild Before’. Some of the children have 
read some of his books so it was exciting to hear about the inspiration behind his new book, which is part of 
the The Last Wild series. 
If you would like to know more about this series, here is a summary of the first book, The Last Wild: 
 
In a world where animals no longer exist, twelve-year old Kester Jaynes sometimes feels like he hardly exists 
either.  Locked away in a home for troubled children, he’s told there’s something wrong with him.  So when 

https://www.rospa.com/home-safety/advice/fireworks-safety
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he meets a flock of talking pigeons and a bossy cockroach, Kester thinks he’s finally gone a bit mad.  But the 
animals have something to say… 

The pigeons fly Kester to a wild place where the last creatures in the land have survived.  A wise stag needs 
Kester’s help, and together they must embark on a great journey, joined along the way by an over-
enthusiastic wolf-cub, a spoilt show-cat, a dancing harvest mouse and a girl named Polly. 

The animals saved Kester Jaynes.  But can Kester save the animals? 

Here are some other books by Piers Torday that you may like to read. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 
 

Forest School – Year 1 
 

Children in year 1 had a fire at Forest School today 
which was really special as it’s Guy Fawkes night. As 
we happened to have a fire, we used the 
opportunity to have some yummy s’mores that were 
enjoyed by the children in the glorious winter 
sunshine. 
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Forest School -  Beech Class  
 
Children in Beech class had a lovely time at Forest School this morning as we reflected on the upcoming Remembrance 
Day. They created a stunning natural poppy using leafs and stone. As you can see from the photo the children really 
captured the essence of the symbolic meaning of the poppy. 
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Thank you for all those who made a donation to the food bank at the Harvest service at St Marys on 17th October. A 
large boot full of food has been taken to the food bank and gratefully received. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 

Club News   
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KS1 (Yr1/2) -  French Club with  Madame Fuller  (this club has a weekly charge please see details) there are still places 
available – please contact Anna-Kate direct and she will be happy to give you more information about her French club.  
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Textile Recycler 
The bin is located in the carpark by the Yr3/4 playground and all your 
donations are gratefully received.  Please keep filling it up.  The items are 
collected every week, but if you find the bin full when you use it please let us 
know in the School Office so that we can arrange for it to be emptied.   

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..…………………………………………………… 
Please remember to book your child’s lunch on Parentpay before 7.55am on the day the lunch is taken. 
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700 Trees and 7000 Bulbs  
Join us to plant Snowdrops and wild garlic at Old Folly Wood. All welcome. Bring a trowel, if you have one. 
Saturday 23rd  &  Sunday 24th October 10.00 am - 4pm. 
Directions: take Silver Street out of Tetbury (towards Long Newnton). After Wiltshire Bridge, take the track on 
the right down to the Tanyard and follow the event signs. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 


